Councillor Mr. Tony Boyle
West Lothian Civic Centre
Howden South Road
Livinston

EH54 6FF

Dear Mr. Boyle,

PROPOSED DEVELOPMENT: H-BU 11 Church Street Depot
10 idential Pro ies

We are getting in touch with you regarding the above and would like to register our objection
to this proposal.

We enjoy the privacy we have and feel any buildings would encroach on this. The green belt we have
is enjoyed by all ages and walks of life. Dog walkers, football matches etc. use the playing area and
footpaths all the time. There is also the wild life around the area.

Why not make this area into a car park. Parking in Church Street/ Stewartfield Road is very congested

at times and causes concern if Emergency Services (Fire Brigade, Ambulances etc) would be unable
to get through. The car park would serve both the Sports Centre and the Playing Fields

Yours sincerel

Mr. & Mrs Sword





